February 4, 2022
Happy Friday Stober Families,

| want to begin by thanking Meier Skis and our PTA for hosting an incredible fundraiser this
week! | am so grateful to Meier Skis for hosting such a fun and unique event. Thank you to
everyone who came out on the snowy night to support our school. Additionally, | know that
several people were not able to attend, and | also appreciate all of the online donations that
were made to support us in purchasing new books for our primary book bags and intermediate
book sets! Thank you!!!

| also wanted to make sure that everyone has read the district’'s message regarding the lifting of
Jeffco’'s Mask mandate beginning on February 18th. Please know that students, staff, and
visitors who would still like to wear a mask are fine to do so. This is a district-level decision,
please know | will do my best to answer any questions that you have.

Coming Up:
February 9-PIE & PTA Meetings on Google Meet 6pm-8pm

February 14-Classroom Valentine’s Day Parties @ 2:15
February 15 & 17-Spring Parent-Teacher Conferences
February 16-Wheat Ridge Area Spelling Bee 1pm, Stober Gym
February 21-No School- President’s Day

February 25-End of 2nd Trimester

Stober Yearbook Cover Competition
CONGRATULATIONS to our Yearbook Cover winners!!
1st Place: Benjamin Harrison 5th Grade

2nd Place: Abigail Bradley 2nd Grade

3rd Place: Caitlen Sweet 4th Grade

Our 1st Place winner will have their artwork featured on the cover of our Stober 2021/2022
Yearbook, and will attend our Yearbook Club party at the end of the year.

2nd and 3rd Place winners will have their artwork featured in the yearbook.

Speaking of the Yearbook, it's not too late to order! Each yearbook comes with two free
customizable pages to capture additional memories. Online ordering is preferred, however, feel
free to use the offline order form below, we will have copies in the office as well. Yearbook
orders can not be made through the fee payment process in Parent Portal. If you are not sure if
you have already ordered a yearbook this year, please call Kandi in the office, or send her an
email.

Please click the link below to order your yearbook online.
https://www.treering.com/validate?PassCode=1015470662313079

For offline ordering, please use the form below.

Offline Order Form



mailto:kandi.hallcarrillo@jeffco.k12.co.us
https://www.treering.com/validate?PassCode=1015470662313079
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LbhTk4hXJDHXkL1-jz8wLGtqZJGFci3E/view?usp=sharing

Stober Science Fair

If your student is interested in participating in the 2022 Science Fair, please register with the link
below. The Registration Deadline is February 11th.

Science Fair Registration Form

Attached is the Science Fair packet. All students participating in the Science Fair must
review the packet. It provides ideas about different types of projects as well as important
guidelines.

Science Fair Packet

Science Fair Flier

Please contact Andy Schultz with any questions!
Andy Schultz 970-402-5626/andyschultz45@outlook.com
Parent Teacher Conferences

Our Spring Parent-Teacher Conferences are coming up on Tuesday, February 15th and
Thursday, February 17th. Please be sure to visit the Sign Up Genius Link for your child’s
teacher in order to sign up for a conference time.

Parent Teacher Conference Sign-Ups

News from PTA:

Save the date! 2022 STOBER GALA and SILENT AUCTION

Friday, April 29 @ Applewood Golf Course

Have a wonderful weekend!
Thank you,
Anne DiCola
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